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April 17, 2019 
 
TO:  H. Sam Orth, III, Director, Department of Technology 

CC:  Rick A. Wagner, Deputy Director, Department of Technology 

  Pamela H. OGrady, Deputy Director, Department of Technology 

From:  Ronny Varghese, EA, Department of Technology 

Through: Gwen Akrobettoe, Assistant Director, Department of Technology 

SUBJECT: Award Letter for Infrastructure Monitoring – RFSQ011919  

The Department of Technology (DoT) through utilization of a Request for Quotations process, received 

one bid in response to RFSQ011919 for purchase of Infrastructure Monitoring Service that will 

supplement the City of Columbus’ management with 24/7/365 management services thereby providing 

monitoring of  data center critical infrastructure. The Department of Technology is recommending that 

award be made to the sole bidder Technology Site Planners Inc.  

 

VENDOR BID AMOUNT COMPLETE COMMENTS 

Technology Site Planners $54,105.00   

 

 


